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 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

  

 OSHKOSH POLICE DEPARTMENT 

 ________________________________________   
 

Date:    November 12, 2014 
Time:  10:15 AM 
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 
  (920) 236-5742 
 

Re:  Three Referred for Theft at Skiers Outlet   
 
The Oshkosh Police Department has referred three people from Milwaukee in regards to 
the theft of jackets that occurred on September 20, 2014 at the Skier’s Outlet in 
Oshkosh.   
 
The three female subjects, ages 28, 26, and 23 were referred into the Winnebago 
County District Attorney’s Office for theft.   
 
The jackets taken were not recovered and allegedly sold by the three subjects.   
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